
 

Announcement of Kap Choeng Witthaya School 
Subject: Policy of not accepting gifts and presents of all kinds from performing duties 

( No Gift Policy ) Fiscal year 2024 
   

  Kap Choeng Witthaya School Under the Surin Secondary Educational Service 
Area Office Realized the importance of creating organizational culture. Appropriate values 
and guidelines for administrators, teachers and educational personnel Have adhered to the 
practice regarding giving or receiving gifts or presents. or any other benefits from performing 
duties To prevent actions that affect the use of power to benefit oneself. or others which is 
in accordance with government policy According to the reform plan fo r prevention and 
suppression of corruption and misconduct. 
  To express the intention to resist all forms of corruption. Including 
strengthening morality, ethics and honesty in work. This results in transparency in operations 
according to the principles of good governance. We would like to announce that Kap Choeng 
Witthaya School It is an agency that administrators, civil servants, teachers, and all 
educational personnel Do not accept gifts and presents of any kind while performing your 
duties, both before, while and after performing your duties. To avoid actions that may affect 
discretion. or make decisions in performing duties which leads to discrimination or cause 
conflicts of interest. All administrators, government teachers, and educational personnel will 
act as good examples and jointly supervise and create good attitudes and values in 
performing their duties. Ethically, transparently and strictly following measures to prevent 
corruption and misconduct. 
 

  Therefore, it is announced for everyone to know. 
   

   Announced on 27th November 2023 
   

                                                                      
      (Mr. Paiboon Menkhunthot) 
     Director of Kap Choeng Witthaya School  
   


